
From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: Bob Kelly; Tracy Houck; Rick Tryon; Owen Robinson; Mary Sheehy Moe
Cc: Darcy Dea; Krista Artis; Charles Anderson; Greg Doyon
Subject: Fw: 1. PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS, Tues Apr 21
Date: Monday, April 20, 2020 9:55:23 AM

Good Morning - see Donna Williams' comments for the Petitions and Communications portion
of the meeting.

Thank you.

Lisa Kunz
City Clerk/Records Manager

From: Lisa C. Kunz
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 9:51 AM
To: Donna Williams
Subject: Re: 1. PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS, Tues Apr 21
 
Thank you for your comments Donna.  Your comments will be shared with the Commission
and duly noted in the official records.

Have a great day.

Lisa Kunz
City Clerk/Records Manager

From: Donna Williams <dwilliamshome@charter.net>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 9:34:08 AM
To: commission
Subject: 1. PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS, Tues Apr 21
 
Donna Williams
dwilliamshome@charter.net
2916 2nd Ave N
Great Falls, MT 59401

Greetings, Great Falls,

I’d like to give a shout-out to the workers in the grocery stores. They’ve had a lot of extra hard
work in the past few weeks taking care of us. Also, I’m grateful to everyone on janitorial and
cleaning crews for all the extra delightful work they have to do to keep us safe and healthy.
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Often the people we pay the least attention to are the ones who do the most for us. 

What I’ve learned from Covid-19 is that China is not far away; it’s right next door. I thought I
lived in Great Falls, but now I know I live in the world, a very small world, a little blue marble
with one thin sky above us that all living beings share together. My heart goes out to those
who have lost a loved one.

Tomorrow is the 50th Anniversary of Earth Day. Please thank everyone who makes your life
beautiful.

Last week’s average atmospheric CO2 was 416 ppm. 


